
Term Dates 
 
Apologies but there was an error on last week’s 
newsletter, we return to school on Wednesday 
the 9th September NOT the 8th September. 
 
All other term dates can be found on our web-
site. 
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A message from Mrs Foxton 
At the end of an unprecedented 
year, I would like to say a fond 
farewell to our Y6 leavers as they 
move onto their new schools. This 
has been an extremely unusual 
year for all of us ,but especially 
for our Y6 children who have had 

many of their expectations and hopes challenged 
over the last few months, but who have shown 
great resilience and determination. I think we can 
all be proud of their ability to enjoy every mo-
ment and I would like to encourage them to con-
tinue to be the best that they can be and live life 
to the full! I hope that they will look back on their 
time at Melbourne with fondness and that they 
will come back and visit us soon. 
 
Finally, I would like to wish all our children a fab-
ulous summer holiday full of fun, hopefully some 
sunshine and if you get time to read a book or 
two, I look forward to hearing all about it when I 
see you in September. 
 
Have a super summer break and see you on the 
9th September! 

After School and Breakfast Club 
 
Following on from the letter you will have re-
ceived yesterday, we shall be sending out book-
ing forms for wrap around care shortly. Please 
keep an eye on your email. 

In order to maintain the continued safety of the 
children, we shall be offering the same number 
of places (30) in total but split over two bubbles 
with 15 places in each. There will be different 
drop off and pick up points for each bubble but 
the times will remain 7.30am to 8.40am and 
3pm to 5.30pm for both bubbles. 

Once we have received all applications for a 
place, we shall be in touch to confirm details. 
 

Next Academic Year 
 
A detailed letter went out via email to everyone 
yesterday. Hopefully this will have answered your 
questions, but if not please do not hesitate to con-
tact us via email on admin@mcps.org.uk  
 
We look forward to welcoming all our children 
back on the 9th September but we shall be in 
touch during August, should there be any changes. 

Transition Activities 
 
Apologies but there has been an administrative 
error in distributing the transition activities to be 
completed over the Summer.  
 
Your child’s new class teacher will be emailing 
the correct activities out shortly. Please do email 
admin@mcps.org.uk if you do not receive any-
thing. 



MyLearning 
 
You should by now have received the link and usename 
and password to the new MyLearning platform. As the let-
ter explains, the platform is in its infancy and will contin-
ued to be developed over the coming months.  
 
However, in the meantime, please do head over to the site 
and see what you think. We’d be really interested to hear 
your feedback on all aspects  so please do drop me an 
email on kfoxton@mcps.org.uk. Thank you for your  
support! 

Menu for week commencing 
7th September 2020 

 
MONDAY: 

  
SUMMER HOLIDAY 

TUESDAY: 

  
SUMMER HOLIDAY 

WEDNESDAY 

Sausages 

Roast Potatoes 

Cauliflower/Broccoli 

Oaty Biscuit 

Fruit 

Yoghurt 

THURSDAY: 

  

Spaghetti Bolognese 

Mixed Vegetables 

Crusty Bread 

Short Cake and custard 

Fruit 

Yoghurt 

FRIDAY: 

  

Fishcakes 

Peas 

Chips 

Muffins 

Fruit 

Yoghurt 





  



  



  



  



  



  



  


